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September 12 th,1924.

Dr. George C. Hale,
20 Hayman Court Apartments, 
London, Ontario.SI

My dear Dr. Hale

Thank you for your letter of
the 10th of September.S|

When I visit London in October 
at the tine of the time of the University ceremonies 
I shall be very glad to dine with the local McGill 
graduates. The evening of October 17th will suit 
me and I would prefer a small informal party to which 
only McGill men would be Invited,

S

I assure you that I appreciate this suggested courtesy on the part of McGill 
in London and look forward with much pleasure to 
seeing you then.

men

ïours faithfully,

■

Principal.


